

Progress on action point from WH AAG meeting – 16/11/212

Action point	Action	By whom	By when	Progress	status
08/10/23013	OHFT have previously tried to distribute information about INNS biosecurity at the Ferry terminal and the airport – however they have faced some resistance to putting information in. JD to raise this issue with INNS group internally and through NAG.	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	Question was raised about Sustainable Urban Drainage Systems, SUDS and whether they are required to be maintained under their planning consents.	IMAC	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	A more detailed paper on classification to be created and circulated prior to the next meeting	DD & JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	A progress report should be generated on the small water bodies project with the assistance of SNH	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	A diffuse pollution event in the outer Hebrides may be useful – JD to progress with Land and Water Unit	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	JD to request attendance from the crafting association before the next meeting	JD	Before the next meeting		

08/10/23013	To ask if SLE will continue to attend via VC or not due to the boundary change.	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	Representation to be sought from the Port Authority before the next AAG.	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	Representation to be sought from the Stornoway Trust before the next AAG.	BC	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	Update from SEPAs aquaculture unit at the next meeting, including an update from the Loch Shell report and the SARF modelling project that has been underway.	JD	Before the next meeting		
08/10/23013	JD to seek representation from the aquaculture industry before the next AAG	JD	Before the next meeting		
031210 1.2	DMcL and SB to ensure focused RBMP input when RPAC regional priorities reviewed.	DMcL and SB	When RPAC regional priorities reviewed	David Harley and SB fed in on this nationally – it will focus on national priorities. Will feed into local priorities but not specific Hebridean inputs.	Closed
031210 2.1	MMcI and SB to help facilitate links between RBMP and the Outer Hebrides Community Planning Partnership (possibly through task group work) and to influence the Single Outcome Agreement which is currently being				Closed – community planning partnership established for INNS. Policy for planning has been reviewed and has

	rewritten.				RBMP messages integrateds
031210 2.2	JB and RHH to discuss how links between RBMP and The Highland Council's Community Planning Partnership could be made.	JB and RHH	By the next meeting	MG contacted JB, meeting still to be organised.	Closed – no longer relevant to NH council
170512 1.1	DM to speak to MMcl about how to inform the new council committee members on RBMP process.	DM	Next meeting	JD to progress with IMac	open
170512 6.1	MGi/DMS to discuss how to use the mailing list for Kyle Crofting.	MGi/DMS	Next meeting	JD to progress	Open
1705126.4	SC and BC to discuss the Willow Glen project	SC/BC	Next meeting	Project progressing, update given other organisations to become involved.	Closed
170512 7.1	PG to find out if SSSI are likely to be included in the 2 nd RBMP	PG	Next meeting		Open
170512 12.1	MGi to discuss with DMS and investigate if European Fisheries Fund could be used for RBMP measures	MGi	Next meeting	JD to progress	Open
170512 12.2	MGi to circulate a list of fish barriers to AAG members and internally to SEPA to collect more information on them.	MGi	Next meeting	Fish barrier data conflicting JD to take forward. Rob Mitchell from RAFTS tasked with identifying barroiers eligible for WEF JD to discuss with BC	Open